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On 27 November 2019, the House Committee on Ecology headed by Rep. Glona G. Labadlabad of the 2nd District of
Zamboanga del Norte set a hearing on plastic bags. PAGASA was represented by its Pres. STC together with Director
and former Vice President Fred Gravador.Â  A review was set on how to treat plastic bags by the new Chairwoman of the
Committee.Â   
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